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4th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1 children 

 

Our topic this term is ‘Wild West’, as part of this topic we wanted to find out about different dances. We 

have therefore arranged for a dance teacher to visit the children in Kangaroo and Giraffe class, who will 

teach us some line dancing. 

 

This will take place on Thursday, 13th February within school, we are therefore asking for a contribution 

of £1.00 per child towards the cost. This voluntary contribution covers the cost of the dance teacher coming 

in to school and working with our Year 1 children.  

 

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday, 7th February 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

                                

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

I wish my child .…………………….………..  Class …………… to take part in the line dancing experience 

on Thursday, 13th February and enclose a voluntary contribution of £1.00. 

 

 

Signed …………………………………….. Parent/Carer  Date …………………….. 
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